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Group Evening Hayride COVID Addendum  

 
 

Due to space and current limitations regarding COVID-19 please read the following 

information carefully.  By signing the Evening Hayride contract, you are agreeing to the rules 

stated on the back of your contract as well as those included in this Addendum. 
 

Attendance:  

 

Linvilla will be limiting the number of guests to 30-persons on each hayride and at the campfire site.   

We will be strictly enforcing these limits. 

 

Campfire Time Limit:  

 

Linvilla will be strictly enforcing the 45-minute time limit at the campfire so that we can prepare area 

for the next group assigned to that designated area.  Please be courteous and keep track of your allotted 

time and plan accordingly.   

 

Masks & Social Distancing:  

 

Masks are required in all locations at Linvilla Orchards.  Guests will not be permitted unless they are 

wearing a face covering.  Linvilla requires a mask while on the hayride – no exceptions.  Guests are 

welcome to bring their own face masks.  However, masks will be available for purchase in our Garden 

Center.  Children under two are not required to wear a mask. 

 

Playground: 

 

We are sadly not opening the Playground until further notice. Due to the porous nature of our mostly 

wooden playground, it is difficult to safely disinfect.   

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

 

By visiting Linvilla Orchards, you voluntarily assume all risks related to exposure to COVID-19.  We 

have taken enhanced health and safety measures and thank you for your cooperation to ensure the 

safety of our guests and staff.  You must follow all written and verbal instructions while visiting 

Linvilla Orchards.   

 

An inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 exists in any public place where people are present.  

COVID-19 is an extremely contagious disease that can leave to severe illness and death.  According to 

the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), senior citizens and individuals with underlying 

medical conditions are especially vulnerable.  For more information, visit the CDC’s website.   

 

Thank you for your understanding and support as we do our best to navigate during this time.   


